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March 6, 2020 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Local Randolph County Public Health Partners 
 

From:  Susan Hayes, Randolph County Public Health  
 
Re:  COVID-19 Town Hall Meeting  
 
 
As I am sure you have heard, a second case of COVID-19 has been identified in Chatham 
County, North Carolina. Randolph County Public Health is working to stay in front of any future 
situation we may have here and to ensure that you have the information needed to respond 
appropriately.  Therefore, we are inviting local partners to a town hall meeting on March 12, 
2020 at 9:00 AM in the 1909 Randolph County Historic Courthouse Meeting Room, 145-C 
Worth Street, Asheboro, NC 27203.   We know this is short notice; however, if you are not 
available please send a representative if at all possible.   
 
We are anticipating a large crowd; seating will be on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Thank you.  

 

 


